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All information contained in this communication is accurate at the time of distribution however works and dates are subject to change 

due to circumstances outside of Sunshine Coast Council’s control. 

Caloundra Transport Corridor (CTCU) Upgrade 

 Caloundra Cricket Club sight screen and scoreboard works. 

Week commencing Monday March 25 to late April 2024.  

        Monday to Friday, 7am to 5pm, day works only. Saturday 8am to 3pm as required. 
         All works weather permitting. 

 Corner Nicholls Street and Oval Avenue, Caloundra 

 Partial road closure and traffic control in operation as required 

Works overview 

As part of the Caloundra Transport Corridor 
Upgrade (CTCU) project, early works are taking 
place.  

The Caloundra Cricket Club sight screen will be 
relocated, and scoreboard will have minor 
repairs as part of these works. 

Demolition and construction works will take place 
throughout March and April 2024. 

No works will take place during the Easter period 
between 29 March to 1 April 2024. 

Please see the map overleaf for the location of 
works. 

What to expect during these works  

Temporary safety fencing will be installed around 
the construction area. Specialist equipment and 
machinery, along with construction vehicles will 
be in operation.  

Moderate levels of intermittent noise can be 
expected during the day. 

Traffic control and detours will be in place as 
required for safety reasons. 

Where necessary pedestrians may be diverted to 
alternate routes. Signage will be in place to 
advise of detours. 

Temporary changes to traffic 
conditions and detours  

Access will remain available to local residences 
and businesses.  

A partial lane closure at Nicholls Street will be in 
place as required during construction activity 
(day works). Normal traffic conditions will be 
reinstated each evening and weekend. 

A single lane will remain open for vehicles exiting 
Nicholls Street into Gosling Street/Oval Avenue. 
For vehicles entering from Oval Avenue/Gosling 
Street into Nicholls Street, a detour will be in 
operation as required via:  Oval Avenue  
Bowman Rd  Cowan Street. 

Thank you for your patience throughout these 
works.  
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Register for project updates and/or 
contact the project team 

To register for construction updates please 
subscribe for emailed updates or contact the 
project team email: 
ctcu@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au  

For more information about the project please 
visit Council’s website (search for CTCU Project) 
where extensive information including Frequently 
Asked Questions can be found.  

You can also contact the customer contact team 
on 075475 7272 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Figure 1 – Location of upcoming works at corner Nicholls Street and Oval Avenue (indicated in red) 
  

 


